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Iunternational Brotherhood of Electrical Workers
New York State

November 29, 2021

Brothers and Sisters,

As reported in my correspondence of November 24, 2021, National Grid has been
working with the GSA for clarification on the Federal vaccine mandate.

As of today, we are expecting an announcement to be communicated regarding
these discussions. Once Local 9 7 has been officially notified, we will send out an
update as soon as possible.

Thank you for your patience and understanding during these trying times.

In Solidarity,

s/

Ted Skerpon
President/Business Manager
IBEW Local 97
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